# Powerstown Educate Together National School, Tyrrelstown, Dublin 15

#### **Wormery Update!**

Redwood class have been busy decorating and creating designs for the Powerstown Wormery. It's a work in progress and soon the worms will have a beautifully decorated home to work and live in. The children are working collaboratively to combine their designs and techniques. Have a look at our work so far!



Read More

#### Visit from Romanian Ambassador to Ireland

On Tuesday we were delighted to welcome The Romanian Ambassador to Ireland – Laurenţiu-Mihai Ştefan to our school. Some of our Romanian speaking children from 6th class took him on a tour of the school and he met with some of our Romanian families too. The Hazel class welcomed the Ambassador into their room and the [...]



Read More

## **PTA Update**

We would like to thank you for your contribution to Bag2School. A total of 372.5kg of clothing worth 149 EUR was collected. Funds raised will be used to purchase outdoor play equipment. Date for your diary: we are looking forward to seeing you on December 16th for our Winter Fair. There will be lots of fun [...]



Read More

## **Winter Weather Clothing**

Now that the temperatures are dropping, Powerstown ETNS kindly encourages all parents to help their children to come to school wearing suitable layers for being outdoors in the cold. Hat, scarves, gloves and warm trousers, leggings, wellies, rain jackets/warm waterproof jackets and jumpers are helpful. Our classes will still be making use of our Outdoor Learning [...]



Read More

## **Update from Rowan Class**

Rowan Class had some great fun doing the Walking on Air Science Experiment for Science week. We inflated some balloons and put a Table on them. Then some children stood on the table. We managed to have 7 children standing on the table at one time with only a small number of the balloons bursting. [...]



Read More

#### **Update from Beech Class**

Beech class really enjoyed celebrating Science Week this week. They thought like engineers, scientists and researchers. They generated questions, experiments and predictions. They also really enjoyed visits from the planetarium and from our guest speaker Ken Mulhall who demonstrated 3-D printing.



Read More

#### **Student of the Week Awards**

Congratulations to everyone who earned an award at assembly this week!



Read More

## **Winter Cards**

Parents/Guardians, The Winter card sample/order form was sent home with your child yesterday. If you would like to place an order, please follow the instructions on the order form. The last day for placing orders is Wednesday 23rd November.

PETNS

**Read More** 

## **Elm Class Science Week!**

On Thursday Elm class conducted lots of fun experiments for Science week The first experiment involved creating a leak proof bag. We noticed that quickly jabbing the plastic bag filled of water with sharp pencils ensured no loss of water! For our



Read More

second experiment we made some raisins dance using sparkling water! Next we made [...]

## **General Knowledge Quiz in Hansfield ETNS**

Twelve children from 6th class were invited to take part in a general knowledge quiz in Hansfield Educate Together last Friday. We were competing against four other Educate Together schools in the area. There were questions involving sport, music, politics, geography and more. We had a fantastic day and managed to place 6th out of over [...]



**Read More** 

#### **Art After School Club Update!**

In senior art club, we've been busy every week creating and making! This week, we made explosions on our pages for science week. We used the blow painting technique. Two weeks ago, we made pinch pots from clay. We have also worked with oil pastels, chalk, textiles and more since the beginning of the [...]



To change your subscription, click here.





